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3rd July 2017
Annwyl Rieni
Dear Parent / Carer

Classes for next year
Most pupils are now eagerly awaiting news of their classes for September 2017.
Due in part to the change in admission age imposed by Powys County Council, the following changes in our class structure will take place from September:

Reception class



Mrs Jenkins

Mixed year 1 and 2 classes

Mrs Chennetier







Mrs Savage







Miss Davies

Mixed year 3 and 4 classes

Mrs Mills







Miss Rees (4 days) / Mrs Stead (1 day)







Mr Nicholas

During the period of Miss Rees’ maternity leave, Mrs Stead will teach the class full time.

Mixed year 5 and 6 classes

Mrs Ashton







Mr Edwards







Mrs Davies

On 5th and 6th July, the current year 6 pupils will attend transition days at the high school.  During the afternoon of 5th July pupils in other years will be notified of their classes for September and will spend the day of the 6th July in their new classes.

Yn gywir
Yours sincerely

Brian Davies
Pennaeth
Headteacher
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